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Hi Cameron

Thank you so much for the below and apologies for the delay in acknowledging receipt. We’re
still working through your points and will come back to you on Monday.

 I can arrange for that to be provided
to you via our Legal team. I’ll do this Monday.

Thanks
Jane
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From: Jose, Cameron <Cameron.Jose@finance.gov.au> 
Sent: Thursday, 10 April 2025 9:18 PM
To: CHRISTIE, Jane <Jane.Christie@infrastructure.gov.au>; 

@infrastructure.gov.au>
Cc: RAUTER, LISA <LISA.RAUTER@infrastructure.gov.au>; 

@finance.gov.au>; @infrastructure.gov.au>;
David Webster <david.webster@finance.gov.au>; Hinchcliffe, Suzanne
<Suzanne.Hinchcliffe@finance.gov.au>
Subject: RE: Port of Darwin - transaction advice [SEC=OFFICIAL:Sensitive]
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Hi Jane and 

Thanks for your time earlier.

Further to our discussion, and with thanks to  and Suzanne, below are some points for
your consideration in developing the first draft of the Incoming Government Brief (IGB).
 This includes public data on the structure of the 2015 transaction 
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Look forward to discussing further.
 
Regards,
Cameron.
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From: Webster, David <David.Webster@finance.gov.au> 
Sent: Wednesday, 9 April 2025 12:06 PM
To: MACKAY, David <David.Mackay@infrastructure.gov.au>
Cc: Jose, Cameron <Cameron.Jose@finance.gov.au>
Subject: Port of Darwin - transaction advice [SEC=OFFICIAL]

 
OFFICIAL

 
David
 
Hope you are well.  I understand that your team is leading on the IGB process around
Port of Darwin.
 
FYI My commercial team has been giving some thought to options and “how to” do a
transaction and Cam Jose and his crew are happy to assist on discussions on the IGB
 
When we get to live transaction time I’m suggesting that, given our experience, that
team is best placed to lead negotiations and structuring. 

 
Happy to chat.
 
David
 

 
David Webster | First Assistant Secretary
Commercial Investments Division
Department of Finance
T: 02 6215 2693 |  | E: David.Webster@finance.gov.au  
 
EA:  |  | E: cidexecutive@finance.gov.au
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------
Disclaimer

This message has been issued by the Department of Infrastructure, Transport, Regional
Development, Communications and the Arts. The information transmitted is for the use of
the intended recipient only and may contain confidential and/or legally privileged material.
Any review, re-transmission, disclosure, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any
action in reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other than the intended
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